
MOGWASE CLINIC  

will be closed on 
Friday, 31 March 2023 
due to relocation

The Clinic will reopen on Saturday,
1 April 2023 and will be situated at
1351 Station Road, Mogwase.

Members who require medical
assistance during the closure
period can visit any Platinum
Health medical facility
for assistance.
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